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SENT VIA E-MAIL 

thagan@howcousa.com 

 

Mr. Timothy Hagan, President  

Hagan Holding Company 

d/b/a Howco Environmental Services 

24133 State Road 40  

Astor, Florida  32102 

 

RE: Howco Environmental Services   

 EPA I.D. No. FLD 101 828 689 

 Permit Number: 27221-HO-003  

 Renewal Permit Application Reminder Letter 

 

Dear Mr. Hagan: 

  

 Your permit for the referenced facility will expire on August 25, 2010. The 

renewal permit application is due 60 days prior to the expiration of your current permit. 

Therefore, the renewal permit application is due on or before June 26, 2010. A renewal 

Used Oil permit fee of $2000.00 must be submitted along with the renewal permit 

application. For renewal to process solid waste at the facility you must also submit a solid 

waste processing application and solid waste permit fee of $1000.00 to Tallahassee, Solid 

Waste Section.   

 

 Should you like to arrange a pre-application meeting or if you have any questions, 

please contact me at (850) 245-8781, or e-mail: bheem.kothur@dep.state.fl.us.      

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 
       Bheem Kothur, P.E. III 

BK/       Hazardous Waste Regulation 

 

cc: John White, DEP/Tallahassee, john.white@dep.state.fl.us 

             Frank Hornbrook, DEP/Tallahassee, frank.hornbrook@dep.state.fl.us 

             Agusta Posner, OGC/Tallahassee, augusta.posner@dep.state.fl.us 

 Fred Wick, DEP/Tallahassee, fred.wick@dep.state.fl.us  

             Richard Dillen, Howco/Tampa, RDILLEN@HOWCOUSA.com 

             Lee Martin, DEP/Tallahassee, lee.martin@dep.state.fl.us 
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